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Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor
Letter from Graeme Emonson - dated 30 January 2020

2 MARCH 2020

Department of Environment,
Land, Water and Planning

PO Box 500, East Melbourne,
Victoria 8002 Australia
delwpvic.gov.au

Cr Lara Carli LG/01/3225
Mayor Ref: MIN067710
City of Melton |
PO Box 21

MELTON VIC 3337

Dear Mayor

| refer to your letter of 13 December 2019 to the Treasurer of Victoria, Tim Pallas MP, about
Melton City Council's advocacy priorities. Your letter has been referred to the Minister for Local
Government, the Hon Adem Somyurek MP, as the matters falls within his portfolio of
responsibilities. | am responding on the Minister’s behalf.

| am pleased to read that local government initiatives such as the Growing Suburbs Fund and the
Growth Areas Infrastructure Contribution Fund are responding to rapid growth and demands for
local communities and are helping Melton’s communities meet the challenges they face as a result
of growth and change.

These funding initiatives were developed in collaboration and consultation with councils, which
reflects the strong partnership between state and local government and ensures the best possible
outcomes for communities in Melbourne’s interface areas.

Thank you for sharing the City of Melton’s advocacy priorities.

Yours sincerely e

//' T
/’, »
= [ &
7 > [<S
& f A |
nun\r/ { -5 FEB I '
AY) ~U / ",‘.' I
% 7
O
Graeme Emonson \\/, 7 W
Executive Director NTron mE>~

Local Government Victoria
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Any personal information about you or a third party in your correspondence will be protected under the provisions

of the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014. It will only be used or di to approp ial, Y

Authority, or departmental staff in regard to the purpose for which it was provided, unless required or authorized by

law. Enquiries about access to information about you held by the Department should be directed to VORIA
fol.unit@delwp.vic.gov.au or FOI Unit, Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, PO Box 500, East State
Melbourne, Victoria 8002. Lot i
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